
97 Kiln Road

5/5/2001
Dear Neighbour,

As I am sure you are aware, there has been
a sharp increase in the number of lorries
and heavy goods vehicles using our
residential street as a shortcut to the
Derby Road industrial estate. There have
already been two serious accidents, and it
has become very dangerous for children to
play outside or cross the road. There is
also considerable noise nuisance,
increased pollution, and damage to the 
road surface.
You are invited to an informal meeting at
No. 97 Kiln Road to discuss petitioning 
the local council for traffic calming
measures and a lorry ban. I hope that you
can come along and support this 
initiative.

Yours,

Paul Norris


